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HB3076 is not “common sense” gun law. It is ploy that will cost a large amount of 

money, jobs, and Oregonian lives. This bill does not do one thing to stop criminals 

from obtaining firearms. Instead this attacks both the federal firearm licensee and 

customer that are already jumping through hoops to obey arbitrary laws to practice 

their given rights as Americans. Criminals don’t follow your laws.  

Even if this bill is passed and M114 goes into effect, it will be heard and ruled 

unconstitutional as so many other laws like recently have been. So I ask, why are our 

courts so divided on what is and what is not constitutional? It is because of bias and 

improper education on the issue. Please ask yourself knowing that this will not save 

lives, that this will only hurt more Oregonians, is this bill constitutional? You took and 

oath to protect this great nation’s and State’s constitution. I call you to honor those 

oaths today.  

Oppose HB3076, stop Measure 114.  


